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February 22, 2024

Oregon State Senate
Chair and Members of the Senate Committee on Rules

Re: Senate Bill 1548

My name is Milo and | strongly oppose Senate Bill 1548. Permanent standard time
would be bad for me and for Oregon. | like to be outside after school and in the summer.
Standard time all year long would take away daylight and I'd have to spend even more ﬁ;ne
indoors every year because it’s too dark to be outside when I’'m able to play. My morning wait at
the bus stop is dark, even under standard time. I'd rather play outside in the afternoon and
evening than have the sun come up at 4:30 am when I'm sleeping.

Milo A.
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